News Release Archive

Michigan Chamber of Commerce Calls on State
Rep. Gary Glenn to Publicly Apologize for
Comments Comparing a Michigan Company to
"Terrorists"”

LANSING, Mich., May 18, 2018 /PRNewswire-USNewswire/ -- Michigan Chamber President & CEO Rich Studley
issued the following statement today in response to State Representative Gary Glenn's (R-Williams Township)
comparison of Consumers Energy to "terrorists" during a meeting of the House Energy Policy Committee on
Tuesday, May 15:

"Representative Glenn's referring to a Michigan-based company that has been in
operation for 132 years and now has a workforce of 15,000 employees and
contractors as 'terrorists' he'd like to 'shoot' is totally unacceptable. The House
Energy Committee Chairman should publicly apologize for his thoughtless and
irresponsible remarks.

"Every employer, regardless of size or type of business, has the right to
participate in Michigan's legislative process and should be treated with courtesy MICI IIG[-\ N
and respect. There are times when people of good will may disagree on public

policy, but state lawmakers must refrain from discouraging participation in the H R
legislative process through reckless and disparaging comments." C AMBE
The Michigan Chamber of Commerce is a statewide business organization Of Commerce

representing over 6,000 employers, trade associations and local chambers of

commerce. The Chamber represents employers of every size and type in all 83

counties of the state. Chamber members employ over one million Michigan residents. The Chamber was
established in 1959 to be an advocate for Michigan's job providers in the legislative, political and legal process.
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